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NOTE BY THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The attached communication, dated 29 July 1996, was addressed to the
Secretary-General by the Permanent Observer Mission of Switzerland to the United
Nations.

96-19290 (E) 300796 300796
/...



S/1996/604
English
Page 2

Annex

[Original: French]

Note verbale dated 29 July 1996 from the Permanent Observer
Mission of Switzerland to the United Nations addressed to

the Secretary-General

The Permanent Observer Mission of Switzerland to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretary-General and, following the adoption by
the Security Council of resolution 1054 (1996), has the honour to inform him as
follows:

Since the Sudan has no diplomatic representation in Switzerland, the Swiss
Government did not deem it necessary to take any particular measures in
implementation of paragraph 3 (a) of the resolution. With regard to
paragraph 3 (b) of the resolution, the Mission requests the Secretariat to refer
to its note of 20 May 1996. The Swiss Government has furthermore decided that
applications for visas for members of the Permanent Mission of the Republic of
the Sudan to the United Nations Office at Geneva and specialized agencies in
Switzerland shall be considered favourably only in so far as the applicant is,
indeed, replacing another member of the Mission.
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